
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POPPY POSTER ALERT 
 
A previous zoom meeting stated the Poppy Poster could be photographed along with the cover 
sheet.  NOT TRUE. National says they want the original poster and cover sheet. A complaint was 
made that the messages were misleading and further research is being conducted. Perhaps next 
year?? 
 
So, if you are participating in the Student Poster Contest please review the instructions and send 
the ORIGINAL POSTER AND COVER SHEET.  Must be received by the 10th as they are due to 
Western Division by the 15th of May not June 1st. Again another change. 
 
Sorry for any confusion but I am in the same position as you in trying to get it right. Flexible, must 
keep that in mind. 
 
Thanks for all that you do. I look forward to seeing you at Convention. I am hoping to have several 
hats to judge there. 
 
Kat Sticklin 
Poppy Co-Chair  
Department of Arizona 
1519 S. 2nd Ave. 
Safford, AZ 85546 
928-322-1550 
kat2sticks@gmail.com  
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